

## UKAPU Quarterly Management Meeting Held via Discord on Sept 27, 2017 from 7pm onwards

- David Weston
- Matt Furey-King
- Robbie Hutchinson
- Wallace
- Jon Hill
- James Williams
- Declan Malone

### Discussion carried over from previous meeting:

No previous agenda was discussed.

### Discussions held:

#### 1. Policing and Crime Act campaign:

A discussion was held to determine what course of action UKAPU should take with regards to the campaign against the effects Policing and Crime Act. It was decided that the campaign has almost run its course, and further campaigning would be seen essentially as scaremongering – and a discussion needed to be held with the other stakeholders as to the finality of the campaign.

**DW** to contact Adrian Whiting  
**DW** to contact Frank Bothamley

#### 2. Strengthen of support for Airsoft at University:

It appears that quite a few universities have an aversion to 6mm caseless. As such, we need to work with universities to help build Airsoft as a viable sport/hobby.

**COMMITTEE** to work together to contact universities about storage of RIFs  
**DM** to liaise with students  
**RH** to liaise with students (that he knows)

#### 3. Advertising UKAPU:

Wallace came up with the idea of novel ideas of advertising UKAPU. One of these ideas that came up was QR code.

**??** to investigate QR code patches  
**??** to investigate vinyl patches  
**JH** to create timeline of PCA efforts that we can publish if we're lacking content

#### 4. Annual General Meeting:

We will need to figure out where the AGM will be held.

Wallace has suggested a location near Rotherham - <https://fb.me/skirmishairsoftcqb/>

**5. Other action items:**

**DW** to contact hosting provider with regards to billing and security

**JW** to send patches to **RH** (perhaps grey ones?)

**JW** to get quotes for **JH**'s information pamphlet (for event usage)